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Reception Open Evening for Starters in September 2022 
 

Friday 17th September 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We know how important choosing a new school for your child is and we would like to help you 
as best we can in that process. 
 
If your child is starting Reception next September and you are considering Richardson Dees as 
a potential school, we would love you to come along and see what we could be able to offer 
you and your child. 
 
It will be a very informal affair, on Thursday 23rd September at 4:00pm but we’d be delighted 
to have you along. 
 
Come and meet our staff, see the unit and the outdoor facilities and discuss your child and 
how we will be able to support them, not only in Reception but in their journey through 
primary school. 
 
If you are interested and would like to join us, just contact us by phone or email and we will 
look forward to having you along. 
 
Please note, the latest admittance will be 4:45pm with a view to finishing at 5:00pm. 
 
We hope to see you then! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr W Myers     Miss M Johnson 
Headteacher    Reception Teacher & Early Years Leader 
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